
March 21, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Sarah Pagonis 

Editorial Page 

New Orleans Times-Picayune 

3800 Howard Avenue 

New Orleans, LA 70140-1097 

 

Dear Sarah: 

 

Thank you very much for sending us a copy of the letter to the editor from David G. Marwell, 

Executive Director of the Assassination Records Review Board, as it appeared in the Friday, March 

15, 1996 edition of The Times-Picayune. 
 

We appreciate your quick and courteous response to our request! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


